
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

INTESA SANPAOLO: FITCH RATINGS CONFIRMS THE BANK’S 

SHORT-TERM RATING PREVIOUSLY PLACED UNDER CRITERIA 

OBSERVATION 
 

 

Turin - Milan, 26 July 2019 – Intesa Sanpaolo communicates that Fitch Ratings has confirmed 

the Bank’s ‘F2’ short-term rating. This rating had been placed under criteria observation with 

negative implications, following the implementation of cross-sector criteria for short-term 

ratings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Investor Relations                                                                                                             Media Relations 

+39.02.87943180                                                                                                              +39.02.87962326 

investor.relations@intesasanpaolo.com                              stampa@intesasanpaolo.com  

 

group.intesasanpaolo.com 

mailto:investor.relations@intesasanpaolo.com
mailto:stampa@intesasanpaolo.com
http://www.group.intesasanpaolo.com/scriptIsir0/si09/eng_index.jsp

